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Thursday 26th January 2023 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

Partake Theatre Experience – Thursday 9th February 

To bring our learning about Traditional Tales to life, we have booked a theatre company to come to 

school and retell the story of The Pied Piper of Hamelin. The children will get opportunity to meet 

the Pied Piper and the greedy Mayor as they become the townsfolk (and the rats), whilst acting out 

this much loved traditional European tale. They will also learn first-hand, what happened to the 

people of Hamelin when they broke their promise to the Piper. 

A voluntary contribution of £4.00, via MyEd, is required to cover the cost of the experience. Please 

make all payments by Monday 6th February 2023. If you are having trouble meeting the cost of the 

experience, please let us know and we will of course support you with this.  

This is a normal day in school, so your child will need to wear full school uniform. 

We look forward to a great morning!  

Thank you for your continued support,  

 

The Reception Team 
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